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April 13, 2005 
 
U. S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 20515 
 
Dear Representative: 
 
The NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS (NAR) represents over one million real estate 
professionals who participate in activities including sales, leasing, brokerage and property 
management.  NAR has long supported the repeal of the estate tax.  We urge you to vote in favor 
H.R. 8, a bill that will make the provisions of the 2001 estate tax repeal permanent.   
 
Failure to make the 2001 estate tax repeal permanent is already causing significant problems for our 
members.  As owners of small businesses, Realtors must plan for their own retirement and the 
perpetuation of their business.  This so-called “succession planning” requires that they have viable 
estate plans in effect.  Current law generates considerable complexity and uncertainty for business 
owners because of phase-outs, followed by repeal, followed by either pre-2001 law or some other 
unknown modification.  This requires a minimum of three different succession plans, all driven by 
different estate tax consequences.  Making the estate tax repeal permanent will provide certainty for 
Realtors and other small business owners.   
 
Current estate tax rules also make careful provision for homeowners.  The rules enacted in 2001 
clarify the treatment of real estate and other property in any family’s estate when full repeal comes 
into effect in 2010.  The benefits of the $250,000/$500,000 exclusion for heirs of a parent’s 
principal residence are preserved, as well.  Thus, from both family and small business perspectives, 
making repeal of the estate tax permanent is a prudent course.    
 
We urge your support for H.R. 8 and permanent estate tax repeal. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Al Mansell, President 
National Association of REALTORS  
 


